
 

                                                                      

Circular-Hie/31/2024-25                Date:13/11/2024 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence! 

This is to inform you about the following:  

 Tomorrow, 14th Nov 2024 (Thursday) will be a half working for students of Grades I-X 

on account of Children’s Day. Students can come in decent casual wear with comfortable 

shoes. Buses will ply as usual in the morning and will leave the campus at 1:00 pm after 

lunch. Students need not carry books tomorrow.  

 Students must not carry mobile phones or any other electronic gadgets to school 

tomorrow and otherwise. If confiscated by school the items will not be returned. 

 School remains closed on 15th (Friday) and on 16th Nov, 2024 (Saturday) on account of 

Guru Nanak Jayanthi and compensation for working on second Saturday. The office will 

remain open from 9: 00 am to 2:00 pm on 15th Nov, 2024 ( Friday)  

  School reopens on 18th Nov, 2024 (Monday) for Grades I-X.  

 The circular for Inter House Competitions for Grades 1-8 has been posted on the groups. 

Request parent to encourage your ward to participate enthusiastically.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

T. Veena Murthy 

Principal 
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